
DHS Publishes Real ID Final Rule
On December 29th, the Department of Homeland Security published a final
rule regarding Real ID. This rule adjusts the date for federal agencies to only
accept Real-ID compliant driver's licenses for federal purposes from December
1, 2014 to October 1, 2020.  This deadline represents the date DHS will switch
from enforcement based on state of issuance to enforcement based on
individual cards.  DHS revised the date to align with the agency's enforcement
plan and allow them an opportunity to evaluate the effects of the various
enforcement phases in that plan.

The language serves as an indication that the determinations on state
compliance are becoming more clearly defined, and that while DHS will be
moving forward in evaluating the phased enforcement schedule, states moving
toward compliance will have until the new date to provide their constituency
with the licenses and identification cards that have been deemed Real ID
compliant.

For further information, contact Ted Sobel, Director of State-Issued
Identification Support at the Department of Homeland Security;
(202) 282-9570.

Previous Alerts
To search through all previous AAMVA
Legislative and Regulatory alerts, visit
the AAMVA Government Affairs page
here.

 

4401 Wilson Blvd, Suite 700
Arlington, VA 22203
703-522-4200

For questions about AAMVA's
Government Affairs, please contact
Cian Cashin at ccashin@aamva.org

The AAMVA Legislative & Regulatory Alert is developed and distributed by the American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA).
This message was intended for edunn@aamva.org. If you would like to stop receiving this message,  click here to unsubscribe.

http://www.mmsend35.com/link.cfm?r=1784432492&sid=63107631&m=8485335&u=AAMVA&j=24946393&s=http://www.aamva.org/Government-Affairs/
http://www.mmsend35.com/link.cfm?r=1784432492&sid=63107635&m=8485335&u=AAMVA&j=24946393&s=http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2014-12-29/pdf/2014-30082.pdf
http://www.mmsend35.com/link.cfm?r=1784432492&sid=63107636&m=8485335&u=AAMVA&j=24946393&s=http://www.aamva.org/Government-Affairs/
http://www.mmsend35.com/link.cfm?r=1784432492&sid=63107637&m=8485335&u=AAMVA&j=24946393&s=http://www.aamva.org
mailto:ccashin@aamva.org
http://www.mmsend35.com/link.cfm?r=1784432492&sid=63107638&m=8485335&u=AAMVA&j=24946393&s=https://www.aamva.org/profile/Unsubscribe.aspx?RMCstKey=000641602I&RMMailingType=Legislative%20and%20Regulatory%20Alerts


Page	
  2	
  of	
  2

To manage all your AAMVA subscriptions,  click here .

4401	
  Wilson	
  Boulevard,	
  Suite	
  700,	
  Arlington,	
  VA	
  22203

http://www.mmsend35.com/link.cfm?r=1784432492&sid=63107639&m=8485335&u=AAMVA&j=24946393&s=https://www.aamva.org/profile/Subscriptions.aspx

